Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation, District 4 announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Thursday, May 17, 2007, Open House 6:00 p.m.; Formal Presentation 7:15 p.m.

PLACE: Best Western, 8797 20th Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32966

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being conducted to afford persons the opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic and environmental effects of Financial Project ID Numbers 413063-2-22-01/ 413064-1-22-01, Federal Aid Numbers 0951-604-I/0951-601-I otherwise known as the I-95 PD&E Study in St. Lucie and Indian River Counties, Florida. The limits of the project corridor are from 1 mile south of the SR 614 (Indrio Road) interchange in St. Lucie County to 1.26 miles north of the CR 512 (Fellsmere Road) interchange in Indian River County.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Nicholas Danu, P.E., Project Manager, FDOT District Four by calling (954)777-4324 or toll free 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4324 or by writing to: Mr. Nicholas Danu, 3400 W. Commercial Blvd., Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by e-mailing Mr. Danu at nicholas.danu@dot.state.fl.us.
